
 
 

OUTBOUND STUDENT ORIENTATION  
 

Dear Inbound Exchange Students:     

You are invited to attend the Outbound Student Orientation!! 

WHEN:  APRIL 1-3, 2016, (from 5:30 p.m. on the 1st through noon on the 3rd) 

WHERE:  Douglas, Wyoming, Eastern Wyoming Community College, Located At 800 South Wind 
River Drive 

PURPOSE:  This is for the outbound students who will be going to your countries in August 
2016.  It is very helpful to have you here to help us get these students prepared for their 
exchange by sharing your experiences.  This is NOT a mandatory meeting.  It is open to all of 
you who can get away from school and get a ride to the meeting. 

HOST FAMILIES:  The Douglas Rotary Club will provide host families for all of you.  The 
Rotarians have planned special activities for you, including a gathering on Saturday evening.    

WHAT TO BRING:  Please bring a sleeping bag, your Rotary blazer, toiletries (including a bath 
towel) and other personal items, as well as a swimming suit and swim towel.  

TRANSPORTATION:  Some of you will have students from your town attending the orientation; 
others will have committee members attending.  Politely ask these people for a ride. You will 
need to have your ride drop you off at the Eastern Wyoming Community College, 800 South 
Wind River Drive, Douglas, Wyoming on Friday, April 1st by 5:30 p.m. That’s where the 
orientation will take place.  If you will be arriving later than this, please let me know so I can 
notify the host families. You will leave Douglas to return home at noon on April 3rd. 

CONFIRMATION OF ATTENDANCE:  I will need to hear from you by March 15th if you are 
coming and what time on Friday you will be arriving so that we can arrange for host families.  
You can e-mail me a note to the following address: 

Julie Yates 
Julie@jyates.net 
or text me at 970-219-9613 

If you have any questions, give us a call.  If you get delayed or have questions while you’re 
travelling to Douglas, you can email, text or call my cell phone number:   970-219-9613.  You 
can also contact Bobbe Fitzhugh at 307-359-3311. 

We hope to see you there! 
Julie Yates 
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